
From: Clay Volino
To: BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2/6 Agenda Item #31 (LF#24-4250)
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2024 1:40:44 PM

Hi there,

Please find the below statement from Asm. Evan Low regarding Lunar New Year:

Lunar New Year is one of the most important holidays in China, Vietnam, South Korea, and other
Asian countries. An official recognition by the County of Lunar New Year would help acknowledge
the diversity and cultural significance that the Asian American and Pacific Islander community brings
to Santa Clara County. Santa Clara County should join the state of California in recognizing Lunar
New Year as a holiday. In the State Assembly, I wrote the bill to enshrine Lunar New Year as a state
holiday, and I hope the Board of Supervisors will do the same. 



From: VIVO Board of Directors
To: BoardOperations
Cc: Supervisor.Lee; Nguyen, The-vu; Cao, Daniel; Tam Nguyen; Bao Trieu
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Supporting 2/6 Agenda Item #31 (LF#24-4250) (Lunar New Year for County Holiday)
Date: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:12:45 AM

Dear SCC Board of Supervisors,

I am learning that there will be item #31  being considered by the Board in the coming
meeting of Feb 6th, 2024:

       * Agenda item  #31 (LF#24-4250):
       * to declare Lunar New Year a County holiday

 On behalf of the Vietnamese Voluntary Foundation (VIVO), its Board of directors and its
Staffs, and myself, residing and working in San Jose and Santa Clara County,

    * I would like to express my wholeheartedly support for this Agenda Item.
    * I would like to strongly ask for your consideration in voting YES for this Agenda Item.

Thank you and Regards,
--
Bao Trieu
VIVO, President & CEO








